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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

Hospitals in Oregon must provide proof of their financials at the end of the year, why 

not be accountable to show financials during a strike also. Requiring hospitals to 

provide financial information regarding a strike is the public and their customer 

customers right to know.  

Even more so for hospitals who are categorized as “not for profit.” Providing 

transparency should be mandatory for the public. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Oregon Nurse 


